
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th May 2024 
 
Improving Literacy 

Dear Parents /Carers 

Firstly, I would like to introduce myself. I am Carolyn Jones, the Literacy Lead and an English teacher at 
Ramsey Grammar School.  I invite you to an interactive session on literacy improvement within the school 
and how we plan to collaborate with parents to bolster literacy levels. As a parent myself, I understand it 
can be difficult to encourage your child to turn to a book when there is a myriad of technological devices or 
mountain bikes nearby. Through this session, we will equip you with ideas and strategies to help get your 
child onto the route of reading.  

In addition to encouraging reading at home, we will also cover the following topics: 

 

The session will be held on Thursday 23rd May 2024, from 6pm – 7pm in the West Hall, Ramsey Grammar 
School. 

If you would like to sign up, please scan the QR code below and input your details.  
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Please note that you will need to show photographic identification upon entering the school. 

Kind regards 

 

Carolyn Jones 
Literacy Lead 
 


